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Officiating Committee Report August/September 2014
· The officiating committee would like to re-emphasize the point, made in our last report, that formal correspondence is required from Basketball Wales to FIBA Europe, regarding the lack of nominations of our highly decorated commissioner, William Jones. It is important that a clear explanation as to why he has received no nominations this past season is given. The new international season will soon be upon us and we feel a formal letter to Secretary General Kamil Novak should be sent ASAP. Will is no longer a member of the BW board and has no active role in any decision making at Board level. I will be asking for this to be added to the next agenda, unless of course a letter can be drafted and approved by this committee before that time. Gavin Williams will email Chairman Justin Ogleby to action this issue, request has been made to confirm date of cancelled BW board meeting 
· Dates have been provisionally set for our BW Level 1 Referee and Table Officiating courses for the weekend of January 3rd and 4th 2015 during this weekend the officiating committee hopes to qualify all Junior ENDC players, coaches, staff and parents. This now needs to be booked in the calendar and confirmed by Darren and Myself as a matter of urgency so I can advertise it and booked the tutors. Gavin Williams will make contact with Darren Oakey to confirm arrangements ASAP and then advertise
· The officiating Committee has run a Pre-Season referee Clinic held at the request of SWBA at the Rhondda Fach Sports center, the clinic was a great success with an increase in participants from 2013/14. We covered a number of topics including the new rules which have come into force as of 1st September 2014
· I have now received communication from Ashley Fisher in North Wales informing me that the NWBA will not require a preseason clinic which has been offered by the officiating committee. They will be looking to host a course instead as this meets their requirements at this time. 

· Level 1 Referee course held at Rhondda Fach

· Level 1 Table officials Course held at Rhondda Fach

· Level 1 Table Officials Course held at Aberystwyth Basketball Club
· Application to Run a Level 2 Table Officiating Course at Cardiff Met received proposed date Sat 27th Sept

· Level 1 Referee and Table Course to be held in Bangor University on October 11th
· BW Officiating committee has created an ‘Officiating Page’ on Facebook to try and engage more officials in Wales, and to promote the various aspects of officiating. This is an ongoing task which is updated and monitored by myself (GW)
· The officiating committee has made a request to the Board of Basketball Wales that all profits from current and future officiating courses be ring fenced to be utlised for the purpose of officiating development. Gavin Williams will work with the finance and strategic committee to develop an officiating ‘Business Plan’ 
· The officiating committee will also look into other areas of BW to try and secure additional funds to help with officiating development. A major area that needs to be improved is the assessment of officials during matches. The officiating committee needs to put together a proposal/package to get referee observers out to games to see our younger, less experienced referees during games

· FIBA Europe Teaching Materials have been received and the committee has started to duplicate this material and shared this with officials that attending the Pre-season clinic. Additional copies are available on request to any officials in Wales by emailing officiating@basketballwales.com
· Licensing of Officials – Any officials who officiate matches in the SWBA, NWBA and BUCS competitions must be licensed with BW and hold relevant qualifications. This message has been communicated to all leagues. Gavin Williams will send a final reminder to all leagues, and to emphasize that the referees MUST Cheque all participants BW licenses prior to tip off and enforce the ‘No License No Play’ policy for insurance purposes
Gavin Williams
Director of Officiating
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